
January 10, 2018

Re:  Public Awareness/Quarterly Issues

In the period from October 1, 2017 through December 31, 2017, KJTH/KXTH/KZTH/KTHF/KTHL 
addressed the following issues of public concern. Numerous public service announcements were made on 
behalf of various local non-profit organizations and churches. The month of October was Minister 
Appreciation Month. We had a contest allowing people to nominate their pastor to win a 4 night stay in 
Branson from Double Honor Ministries. Also in October, the station attended the Oklahoma State 
University Walkaround.  We participated in Arkalahlah in Arkansas City, KS.  In November we collected 
nearly 300 turkeys from our listeners that were donated to Salvation Army offices in Enid, Shawnee, 
Ponca City, Bartlesville, Oklahoma City, Altus, Ada, and Stillwater, Oklahoma and Wichita and Arkansas 
City, Kansas. On November 11, we hosted our 25th anniversary concert with Casting Crowns in Shawnee, 
OK. In December we participated in Christmas parades in Ponca City, Norman, Stillwater Bartlesville, 
and Enid, Oklahoma.  We also volunteered with the Festival of Angels Lighted Christmas display in 
Ponca City during the first 3 Saturday's in December. In December, we had the “Shoes Joy” campaign 
where $6,000 was raised from generous listeners to donate pairs of shoes to children at the Marland’s 
Children’s Home and Wichita’s Children’s Home. On December 21st, we hosted our 25th anniversary 
“Open House.” We also passed along public information on severe and inclement weather.  And, on the 
attached sheets other issues are listed which were broadcast over the program “Focus on the Family”.   
“Focus on the Family” airs each weekday morning at 5:00am- 5:30am.  

Ted Riley

General Manager


